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The 2018 gathering of Morgan
Club of Finland took place in
Aulanko, Finland August 28-
29 in the most ideal sumrner
weather, The sun was shining
as it did throughout Finland
this sunrmer, There were
eleven members at the event
including our newest rnember
with an Aero 8.

On Saturday, the group
of motorist completed a

four-hour journey in the
Hdmeenlinna area. There
was a stop at Vehoniemi
Automobile Museum. The
Sallinen family has run
this museum for three
generations, and they do
not charge an entry fee
from visitors, This does
not mean the museum isn't
filled with a wide variety
of a rtefacts.
Quite the
opposite.
Leila
Suutari nen,
the museum's
historian and
granddaug hter
of the founder,
presented us

with a detailed
accou nt of
the museum's
history from
the early
beginnings
in 1983 to
present day,

The museum
is located in

a picturesque
area on

Palkane's waterfront, Their
caf6 with a patio was a

wonderful bonus for us.

The following day's
drive was towards the
west, which some of our
membership skipped
because of their eastern
or southern home
locations. Our destination
was Keppana Kellari
where we braked for
an amazing lunch. lf
you're ever searching for
a restaurant with great
food and atmosphere, this
restaurant is the place

to visit. Many motorists,
both on motorcycles and
in automobiles, have found
this eccentric place a must-
see stop on their journey's
across Finland.

lo

MSCC Miscellany Oct 2018


